Newsletter

Community Bank · Mount Martha

Manager's report

We are on the move!

From Tuesday 8 December 2020 our business will relocate to Shop 6, 34-38 Lochiel Avenue, Mount Martha Vic 3934.

Our last day of trading at 5A Bay Road, Mount Martha will be Wednesday 2 December at 2.30pm.

This will be an exciting move with us open in our new premises just before Christmas, please come down and have a look at how our new branch looks.

Our growth continues

As of 30 September 2020, we have experienced the following growth:

	30 June 2020	30 September 2020
Footings	\$157.49 million	\$167.80 million
Deposits	\$80.52 million	\$87.30 million
Lending	\$75.50 million	\$78.93 million
Other facilities	\$1.47 million	\$1.57 million

That's a growth of \$10.31 million (6.55%) for the first three months of this financial year against a budget growth of \$2.34 million. Considering the challenges that the whole community has faced this is a great start to the 2020/21 financial year.

Our staff continue to work under COVID-19 restrictions, which limits the number of customers we can have in the branch at any one time. I thank them for how they have provided high levels of customer service during this time.

With Christmas fast approaching we all look forward with great anticipation to further easing of restrictions and a COVID-19 normal that we can all work with and hopefully allow time together with our families.

I look forward to our move to new premises and what the last quarter of 2020 might provide.

Gary Sanford Branch Manager



Volpino

Stacey and Gary helped out this week with the loading of meals prepared by Volpino to be distributed to families in need in our local community. When David from Volpino's contacted us to advise they had reached their 2,000 meal goal and wanted to continue this great initiative, however donations had dried up, the Board of Community Bank Mount Martha immediately added another \$5,000 to the initial \$3,500 they funded in June. A huge congratulations to local business Volpino for what you are doing for those who need it most right now, and to our customers at Community Bank Mount Martha who are making these sorts of fundings possible.

Gift vouchers

Community Bank Mount Martha has been out buying \$50 gift and shopping vouchers from its local shopping precinct retailers. We will be using these over the next few months to assist those in our local community and some of our Community Bank Mount Martha customers who support us.



Through this initiative we're initially pumping

back \$5,000 stimulus into small businesses that need our support now. Some of the small businesses have added to these vouchers as they too wish to give back to the community that supports them.

Its never been more important to support our local shops than now. This has now been increased to \$8,000 with the relaxing of restrictions in late October.

Beanies 4 Brain Cancer

Recently a Community Bank Mount Martha staff member lost her uncle after a battle with cancer but due to COVID-19 is unable



to travel interstate to be with family. To show her family support during this time she requested and gained Board approval to help her raise funds for Carrie's Beanies 4 Brain Cancer Foundation by holding a fundraiser both online and in branch.

She initiated the fundraising by using her annual \$500 staff community support amount to go towards this. During the month of October we raised a total \$822.



Talk to us today

Community Bank

Mount Martha

5a Bay Road, Mount Martha VIC 3934

P 5974 4518

E mountmarthamailbox@bendigoadelaide.com.au bendigobank.com.au/mount-martha



MountMarthaCommunityBankBranch



)/bendigobank

We're open:

9.30am - 5.00pm Monday to Friday

Nick Roberts (Chairman), Colin Forsyth (Treasurer), Geoffrey Kidd (Secretary), Lisa Gould, John Schubert, John Forsyth, Bruce Rankin.

Mount Martha Community Enterprises Ltd 5a Bay Road, Mount Martha VIC 3934 ABN 25 142 190 949

We're moving From Tuesday 8 December

our business will relocate to Shop 6 34-38 Lochiel Avenue. Mount Martha Vic 3934.

Our last day of trading at 5A Bay Rd, Mount Martha VIC 3934 will be Wednesday 2 December at 2:30pm.



